An Garda Síochána

An Ceannfort, Ceantar 'L' Stáisiún Gardai Cluain Dolcain Baile Átha Cliath 22.

Teileafón/Tel: (01) 6667682 Facs/Fax: (01) 6667641

Bí linn/Join us



Superintendent, 'L' District Clondalkin Garda Station, Dublin 22.

Láithreán Gréasain/Web Site: www.garda.ie Ríomh-phoist:/Email:clondalkin_ds@garda.ie

17th January 2018

L41 558865/17

Patricia O'Reilly Staff Officer South Dublin County Council County Hall

Tallaght D24

Environment Water & Climate Change

1 9 JAN 2018

Suspensory Motion

RE: CLONDALKIN AREA COMMITTEE MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY **COUNCIL HELD ON 13TH DECEMBER 2017**

Dear Ms. O'Reilly,

I refer to your letter dated 15th December 2017. This matter is under investigation at present by Gardai at Clondalkin. Garda Carroll is liaising with Mr Timmons.

Yours faithfully

Inspector for Superintendent

Leonard Brennan

An Garda Síochána

An Ceannfort, Ceantar 'L' Stáisiún Gardai Cluain Dolcain Baile Átha Cliath 22.

Teileafón/Tel: (01) 6667682 Facs/Fax: (01) 6667641

Bi linn/Join us



Superintendent, 'L' District Clondalkin Garda Station, Dublin 22.

Láithreán Gréasain/Web Site: www.garda.ie Ríomh-phoist:/Email:clondalkin_ds@garda.ie

Date: 20 December 2017

L_41-558865/17

Inspr Brennan Clondalkin

Re: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 13/12/17

Forwarded for your attention.

Brendan Connolly Superintendent



Superintendent Brendan Connolly, Clondalkin Garda Station, Orchard Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22. D22 W268

RECEIVED

1 9 DEG 2917

CLONDALRIN BARCA STATION

15th December, 2017

Re: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 13th December, 2017.

Dear Superintendent,

At the meeting of the Clondalkin Area Committee held on 13th December 2017, the following Suspensory Motion was adopted and approved by the Members:

"That this committee condemns the attack on a Councillor's home and property and threats to community representatives, we ask that An Garda Síochána ensure that public representatives are safe to carry out their duties and are safe in their home and environment, we commit to write to the Superintendent on this."

I would be obliged for your comments and response as soon as possible to enable me to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Patricia O'Reilly, Staff Officer.